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April 15, 2025 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

“K” LINE to Support Victims of Earthquake in Myanmar 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) has decided to provide a monetary donation of 2 million 

yen through the Japanese Red Cross Society toward relief efforts in the areas damaged by the 

earthquake that hit the central Myanmar on March 28, 2025. 

 

“K” LINE would express its most sincere sympathy to all those affected by the earthquake and 

pray for the soonest recovery of the damaged area. 

 

【Contact for Inquiries】  

Manager, Corporate Sustainability Team 

Corporate Sustainability, Environment Management, IR and Communication Group 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) 

 

 


